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The Technology Committee continues this fiscal year with Tate Hurvitz
and Bryan Lam as co-chairs.

The Tech Comm reminds the faculty that requests for technology
needs are coming due now (early Oct) via the AUP.  There is also a
reminder that requests under $50,000 are not required to go out to
multiple vendors for bid; bidding adds approx 6 months to the process.

The Tech Comm recommends to proposers that technology requests in
AUPs address all college and district technology goals in their
proposals, including accessibility.

The prior round of AUP technology resource requests were ranked and
taken to College Council. Four of the five requests were approved:

* iSpring Licensing (ASL)

* 180L/280L Lab Technology (Math)

* Medication Dispensing System (Nursing)

* 980 Ventilator (Respiratory Therapy)

One was deferred to a later date:

* Stagehouse Theater Lighting (Theater Arts)

The Technology Committee is launching the following projects in order
to identify priorities for improvements towards our strategic plan
goals:

* System-wide Single Sign-On

* Wireless access expansion

* Central inventory with universal access across the campus

* Centralized request process for technology requests & acquisitions



The library should now have an additional 50 Chromebooks available
for student check out.

There may be some disruption in technology services as we begin
moving people in and out of building 70 while we anticipate the
completion of the new STEM building, 36.


